
 

Dear Parents and Guardians 

MOUTHGUARDS 

All students  will need a mouthguard for use in contact sport participation at school this coming year. 

Titan Mouthguards will be catering for all students wishing to purchase a custom-fit mouthguard and will 

be visiting the school on Thursday 11 September 2025 15:20 - 17:50. 

Titan also offer a remote E-Fitting service, allowing pupils to have their mouthguards fitted and received in 

advance of the start of the 2025/2026 school year. 

If you wish to take advantage of either service, please complete your online order form by clicking the 

following link: https://titanmouthguards-pangbournecollege-2025.paperform.co  

Titan suggest that orders should be placed in advance of fitting sessions at the school to avoid any delays on 

the day of fitting itself or with getting guards back to you. There is a £5 administration fee on all orders 

placed on or after the day of your child’s fitting at school. 

Any questions relating to mouthguards or any of the details above should be sent directly to Titan (not to 

school staff) via their customer service email address: info@titanmouthguards.com   

Yours faithfully 

 ​
Sam Hewick ​
Director of Sport & PE 
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